
 
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Common Council  
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 4/10/2025 
Re:  National Historic Preservation Month Proclamation 
 
In honor of National Historic Preservation Month, May, 2025 I am pleased to announce our 

organization’s commitment to celebrating and supporting this important occasion.   

May marks National Preservation Month, a time when historical societies, government agencies, 

and preservation organizations unite to spotlight the importance of protecting our historic places. 

These efforts are often supported by art and culture enthusiasts, philanthropic individuals, and 

forward-thinking businesses—recognizing that a city rich in heritage is also rich in long-term 

economic potential. 

 

 

  
Warmest Regards, 
 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager  JSW/RLM 
 


